
June 5, 2023   Special Meeting/Bid Opening    10:00 a.m. 

 

A special meeting was advertised and held this date and time to open and award/reject bids for the seal 
coating project on Mitchell Road.  
 
One bid was received on time from Suit Kote Corp. in the following amounts:  
9973 sy E-1 prime for @ $2.2749 for a total $22,687.58 
10948 sy Single Asphalt Seal Coat SRL-L @ $2.3058 for a total $25,243.90 
Total Project amount $ 47,931.48.    
 
After much discussion and debate about what the township’s options were, as the bid came in higher 
than anticipated, there were really no other options as the road surface needed to be sealed for 
the FDR to hold, Bill moved to accept the bid, Jason seconded and the motion carried by unanimous 
affirmed vote.  
 
 
Attendees:  Chairman Bill Winters, Supervisor Jason Crawford, Secretary Renee Hayes.  
        PennDOT Rep. Troy Cyphert  
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:42 a.m.  
 
 
 
Renee D. Hayes,  
Secretary  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


